
                                                    Greenbelt & Trails Committee Minutes 

                                         Thursday, June 1, 2022, 6:00 PM 
                                                    Crow’s Nest (no hybrid) 
 
Members:  
 
Dean Dyson 
Dan Richter 
Sue Klemp 
Mary Ann Wagner 
 
Guest:  Allen Sande 
 
Moved by Mary Ann and seconded by Sue to accept the April and May minutes.  Motion passed 
with no nays.  
 
1. “Beautifying” the Ballantrae entrance- update 

A request was made to this committee by Pat Jankord and others to present to the BOD a project to 
improve the appearance of the area around the Ballantrae entrance sign.  This would make it look more 
like the main entrance sign area. They have presented a plan and if accepted by the BOD the volunteer 
group would do the work to complete the project. They would be asking LLCC to reimburse them for 90 
garden stones ($500) and 2 yards of topsoil ($60).  A PAR will be filled out.  

2. Trails update 

a.  Maps for members to use for walks around the community on low traffic roads and existing trails are 
ready.  With the approval of the BOD the Greenbelt Committee would like them made available in the 
Office, Pro-shop, Welcome Packs and they can be put online so they can be downloaded onto phones 
and computers. 

MOTION TO THE BOD:  Moved by Mary Ann and Seconded by Dan to have maps of walkable roads and 
existing trails in the Lake Limerick Community placed in the Office, Pro-shop, in Welcome Packs and 
made available online so they could be downloaded onto phones and computers. 

b.  It was pointed out that the trail from Dunoon to St. Andrews is not well marked on the Dunoon side.  
It looks like someone’s driveway not a trail. There was a discussion about different ways of possibly 
marking the trail so that those who have never taken this trail know how to find it. 

3.  Litter pick-up 

The next litter pick-up event is scheduled for Saturday June 24th.  Participants to meet in the Inn parking 
lot at 9:00 AM.  Advertising of the event still needs to be done. 

4.  Dog Park update  

Still working on the dog park.  Having a hard time connecting with a Lake Limerick member who works in 
construction and has done other projects for LL.  Want to have him check out the plans for the park to 
see if he has any suggestions.   



Dean has checked out the dog park at Alderbrook.  It has a 4-foot fence. It is well used according to a 
resident and the users do a very good job cleaning up after their dogs.  Dean walked through the dog 
park and found no poop.  A nice surprise. 

5.  Planting new trees in greenbelt on Mason Lake Road 

This project is ongoing and will be planned for the fall because the newly planted trees would become 
established better in a season with more rain.  The fine for cutting down the trees has been paid so the 
money for this project is already available. 

6.  Wildfire Readiness  

Dean has called the Wildfire Ready Neighbors program about having a townhall meeting for the 
community but is still waiting for a return call.  Sue mentioned that it may be best to call Mason 
Conservation District to arrange this.  Dean will do this next week. 

7.  Counting Salmon 

Sue pointed out that the members still do not have an internet place to go to view the salmon count 
into the lake when they are coming into the lake in the fall.  Dean will talk to Christy about this. 

8. Budget 

Since the BOD is now in the process of coming up with a budget for next year, this is something that this 
committee needs to think about now. 

The next meeting is July 6th at 6:00 PM 

Submitted by Dean Dyson 

 

MOTION TO THE BOD:  Moved by Mary Ann and Seconded by Dan to have maps of walkable roads and 
existing trails in the Lake Limerick Community placed in the Office, Pro-shop, in Welcome Packs and 
made available online so they could be downloaded onto phones and computers. 
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